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Unimog Information 
 

 
 

Query and Response: 
Has the Wareham fire station Unimog (numberplate: AE09 HWB) been/going to be 
replaced as I saw a video on social media (July 15th) which introduced a new off 
road 4x4 pump for the open day. 
  
Wareham’s Unimog is being replaced ‘like for like’ and is due into service by 
March 2025.The new Scania 4x4 (Papa 4 Appliance) seen during the open day 
is located at Poole Fire Station. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 17, July 2023   


